
 
 

3rd August, 2022 

 
 

 
Temporary Suspension Notice of Mukalla, Yemen Delivery Booking 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

First and foremost, HMM would like to express its highest appreciation for your unwavering 

support and encouragement towards HMM. 

 

This is to announce the temporary suspension of Mukalla, Yemen delivery booking on HMM 

Middle-east services (KME/AG2/AGI) for your references. Booking suspension shall be 

maintained until further notice. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Hyundai Merchant Marine Co., Ltd 


